
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 4th April 2025 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Thankfulness 

Dates for 

your Diary 

7th—9th April 

Standon Bowers  

Residential Year 4 

Thursday 10th April 

Easter Service in 

church—Year 4    

parents invited  

10am 

Friday 11th April 

Spelling Bee final 

Friday April 11th  

Break up for Easter 

holidays normal time 

Mon 28th April 

PD Day—staff only in 

school 

Tuesday 29th April 

All pupils return to 

school normal time 

normal uniform 

Easter Experience with  

Reverend Tom 

 

Today, we had Reverend Tom 

come in and do a workshop 

with us about the Easter story.  

We learnt that Easter is about 

Jesus, who was very kind and 

loved everyone. He died on a 

Friday, which we call Good 

Friday. But on Sunday, some-

thing amazing happened! Je-

sus came back to life. His 

friends found his tomb empty 

and were so happy to see him 

again. Easter shows us that 

love and hope are stronger 

than anything, even death. 

We got to act out parts of the 

story as Reverend Tom told 

them to us and then made a 

mini garden with our own 

wooden cross and rock tomb 

to represent his crucifixion and 

resurrection. 

JN and RW (3B) 

Achievement Award 6D TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Idris Harvey ~ 5B Darcy  Penelope  

Leo  ~ 5H Alfie C   

Regan  ~ 6D Niall   

Lacey  ~ 6KS Evie   

Nevaeh  ~ 6S Bailey   

Dilpreet     



Book Review 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

Boxing 

Success 

LC in year 

5 took 

part in a 

Boxing 

skills belt 

show at 

Doncas-

ter Dome 

in front 

of hun-

dreds of 

people this weekend. He was awarded a tro-

phy for doing an amazing performance of his 

boxing skills.  

Polite Reminder Can we please ask that you keep younger 

children on the playground with you when collecting older 

peers at the end of the school day to ensure their safety and 

that the learning of classes is not disturbed or disrupted. 

Thank you   



New Road Academy Visit 

Year 5 and the Year 6 pupils who will be attending New Road Academy in September had a fantastic visit from staff and 
pupils from this school on Tuesday afternoon. They listened to performances from some year 9 students and learnt all 
about the opportunities with performing arts at New Road 
Academy. Thank you to Mrs Chappell and Mr Millington for 
coming, we really enjoyed your visit! 

Active Families! 

Here is an idea for a quick, active 
and fun activity you could carry out 
with your family this weekend! We 
hope you enjoy! 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” chal-

lenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Play pooh sticks! 
We would love to see your photos please 
email them to: a3129@telford.gov.uk  or 
DoJo to your class teacher.  
 

 



2025 

Eggstravaganza 

 

Thank you for all of the 

amazing entries  

 





E Safety Support 


